
 
 

Edward T. McDermott 
Integrity Commissioner 

Town of Pelham 
Integrity@adr.ca 

 
March 25, 2021 
 
Sent by Email to: 
 
Ms. Nancy Bozzato 
Town Clerk 
nbozzato@pelham.ca 
 
 
Re:  IC- 12627-0221 
 
Dear Ms. Bozzato: 
 
I wish to advise that I have now completed my review of this Complaint and have 
determined that I have no jurisdiction under the Town’s Code of Conduct to inquire 
into it.   
 
The Complaint is accordingly dismissed and the Complainant has been advised to that 
effect and provided with the reasons for such decision.   
 
The matter is now concluded.   
 
Yours very truly, 

 
Edward T. McDermott 
Integrity Commissioner - Town of Pelham  


